Admissions Opening Email to parents 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are delighted to announce that registration for the inaugural 2025-2026
school year at One World International School (OWIS) Tsukuba will
open from January 14th. We encourage you to register early to secure a place
for your child in our vibrant learning community.

Key Information:

e School Year: 2025-2026, commencing on August 25, 2025
e Grades Offered: Early Childhood 2 (ages 3) through Grade 5 (ages 11)
e Registration Fee: ¥30,000 (non-refundable)

To register, please complete the online application through our website:

Submit Application

For a comprehensive overview of our fee structure, please visit our school Fees
page.

Should you have any questions or require assistance with the registration
process, do not hesitate to reach out to us. We are here to support you every
step of the way.

We look forward to welcoming your family to the OWIS Tsukuba community and
embarking on this educational journey together.

Warm regards,
Chris Larter

Founding Head of School
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https://owis.myglobalschool.org/Adm/AdmissionForm/
https://owis.org/jp/tsukuba/school-fees/
https://owis.org/jp/tsukuba/school-fees/

